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I am writing to give my support for the Golden Peak Improvement Project.

 

As a resident and home owner in West Vail, East Vail and currently in Vail for the last 50 years and as a former

President of Ski &amp; Snowboard Club Vail, I strongly recommend this project which has be on-again, off-again

for the last 30 years be approved and completed as soon as possible.

 

This improvement is much needed by SSCV, the skiing public, the Vail business community and most of all by

the youngsters in Vail, and Eagle County and athletes participating as members of SSCV. This will eliminate

some of the congestion at chair 6 for the skiing public by moving training to the upper part of Gold Peak. This will

improve and increase the training for young aspiring athletes at the same time that it benefits the Vail business

community. Major races will again be able to be hosted in Vail.

 

I recommend the Gold Peak Improvement Project be approved.

 

Sincerely yours,

 

Bjorn Erik Borgen

 


